
May 13, 2021 

STLA Meeting Minutes 

 

Present Board Members - Donna Bird, John Emerick, Jen Yetter, Lisa Hoopes, Laurel Quigley, and 

Sherry Auman.Absent: Andrea Dillaway-Huber  

Others Present - Colleen Brown, Candace Donato, Barbara Kline and Kimberly Rice. 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM 

 

Motion to approve consent agenda made by Lisa; motion carried. 

 

Welcome to Colleen Brown as the new assistant director. 

 

Director’s Report - Margo is retiring at the end of May.  As soon as we have more employees, we 

will be open longer.  

  

BCPL Meeting - 

Wednesday, May 19th.  Lisa will be attending.   

 

Old Business -  

  Sinking Spring - Jen contacted Tracy Peterson.  Conversation went well. 

  Real Estate - Asked for details about what we are looking for in terms of space, rent,  

  etc. 

 

New Business -  

SST:  Summer Reading Tails and Tales will run from 6/14-8/7 (eight weeks) 

Kickoff event at the Humane Society on the 14th.  Live programs throughout the 

summer 

SST:  Mondays- kits will be available for kids to pick up-arts and crafts and other 

goodies. 

Tuesdays - hosting two programs Animal Americana - true tales in American history 

that involve animals.  Classic tales in the evenings (ie Black Beauty) 

Wednesdays Tail Wagging Tales - children's event 5:30 Facebook Live 

Thursday Zoom programs to teens and their families.  Game night - 7PM 

Three nights throughout the summer “Novels at Night” adult book club 

6/24, 7/29, 8/26Zoom  

West Lawn and Spring 6/25 Insectarium 10AM;7/23 10AM Lehigh Valley Zoo program 

  The Humane Society will bring in donation boxes for pet food donations. 

  Dutch Wonderland might be giving tickets at the end of the summer. 

  Reading Phillies tickets and Longwood Gardens.  Various prizes for kids. 

 

  West Lawn will be using the playground to host outdoor storytime. Spring will  

  use the outside area. 

 



Barb and Jen are attending the Single Most Important Indicator of a Healthy Nonprofit.  The entire 

county is participating. 

 

Donna and Lisa - Faith in Action would like to hang a poster in the library, advertising a book 

discussion and movie - White Fragility 

 

Round the table -  

Friends of Spring will be mailing the membership forms. $6600 was raised this year. In person 

meeting at John’s house the first week in June. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:51 PM; motion made by Donna; motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sherry Auman  

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 


